Attachment 2: DoT letter acknowledging letter from Council

Department of Transport

GPO Box 2392

Melbourne, VIC 3001 Australia
www.transportvic.gov.au

DX 210074

Ref: CORG-1-22-14255R

Mr Marcus Pearl

Mayor

Port Phillip City Council

99a Carlisle St

ST KILDA VIC 3182
mayor@portphillip.vic.gov.au

Dear Mayor

Thank you for your correspondence on 26 July 2022 to the Secretary of the Department of
Transport, Paul Younis, providing Council's resolution about the roll out of the pop-up bike
program in City of Port Phillip. | am responding on the Secretary’s behalf as | am the
accountable executive for this program.

The Department of Transport have held regular meetings with City of Port Phillip officers
throughout the program and we are working in partnership on the pop-up bike routes. This
collaborative approach is important from planning, through to design, installation and the
monitoring and evaluation of the trial routes.

Our senior officers have scheduled a meeting next week with your council officers to
review the feedback provided by the City of Port Phillip since construction of the routes
and will continue to meet regularly through the monitoring and evaluation period.

I look forward to providing an update to Council in the near future.

Yours sincerely
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Alan Fedda
Executive Director, Inner Metro
29/07/2022

Cc: Paul S Younis
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